
The Sunnybrae Normal School Parent and 
Teachers Association (PTA) are currently 
recruiting for parents willing to help at 
school fundraising events.  

You are invited to a 
wine & cheese evening 
Thursday 15 Nov, 7pm
in the teachers  Staffroom 

This is an opportunity to meet parents 
already involved with fundraising for the 
school, and how you can volunteer to help 
Sunnybrae and all the children.

> Come and find out how your children 
   already benefit from the PTA.
> No commitment to attend all meetings.
> Be a friend  of the PTA.
> Provide us with feedback.
> Share new ideas for fundraising.

Drinks and nibbles provided.
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